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Dear Friends and Supporters,

This week we have an update on our Pando Program!

Pando now has a Care Coordinator, Kirsten Martin, and Life Skills
Clinician, Dapphiney Smith, working directly with the Pando
tenants. These new supportive services providers come to us
through our partner organization, Community Health Network.
Thank you for joining the Pando staff, and working with our LCFS
team to serve our clients!

Pando has also opened up an Instagram account for their program
so that they can easily connect with you and the tenants on a more
personal level. Please follow them to stay tuned on all things
Pando-related! Their Instagram handle is @PandoProgram.

Thank you all for your support to our Pando Program!




